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Hello, my name is Gerald Phillips from Neighborhood Housing
Services of Los Angeles County I am writing to support item #5
and ask for your vote to ensure full implementation of Measure
ULA advances without delay. Voters overwhelmingly supported
Measure ULA and are expecting to see the benefits made possible
by the revenue measure. All attention should be directed now
towards setting up the infrastructure and staffing for the full
implementation of Measure ULA once tax collection begins on
April 1. There are many efforts to delay or stop Measure ULA by
opponents who do not want to address our housing and
homelessness crises. The City must continue to move forward to
ensure no other delays are caused. The United to House LA
coalition looks forward to continuing to work with all City and
community partners as we implement this momentous measure for
Los Angeles. Thank you, in advance, for your support and thank
you to Councilmembers Raman and Hernandez for putting this
motion forward.



